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Dear Mayor Ramirez and Members of the City Council,
 
As we have an El Camino Healthcare District Board meeting tonight I am unable to attend your
meeting and submit our comments on the 2023-2031 Housing Element.

We support the recommendation of staff to not include the South Drive area around El Camino
Hospital in the Housing Element. There appears to be no interest in building housing in this area
during the next eight years
The notion of including portions of the El Camino Medical Park Precise Plan Zoning in the Housing
Element plan would reverse years of effort, planning, and investments, and would not uphold the
integrity of the Plan,
or the medical needs of the community. We agree that housing is a significant issue and have
confidence that the Council will maintain the integrity of the Precise Plan and keep the necessary
health services in place.
 
In regard to the proposed El Camino Healthcare District’s land on El Camino Real at Phyllis Avenue,
healthcare services are the driving purpose for this land and as will be the same for all District owned
land. 
We reserve the right to make our own development decisions on this land in keeping with the
mission of the Healthcare District for Mountain View and the surrounding community.
 
Thank you for considering our comments as you make decisions on the Housing Element this
evening.  Please reach out to me if you have any questions on this sensitive issue.
 
Sincerely,
 
Julia
Julia Miller
Chair, El Camino Healthcare District
Secretary, El Camino Hospital
El Camino Health 
M: 408 221-3834
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Hello,

I have a question/comment regarding Agenda Item 3.1 (Housing Element).  My family and I
have lived in the
Blossom Valley neighborhood for 12 years.  I understand the City Council is considering
redevelopment of the 
Blossom Valley Shopping Center at Miramonte and Cuesta.  I want to emphasize that this
shopping center
is the most important element that makes Blossom Valley a walkable community.  If it is
redeveloped, particularly
if the shopping center on Grant Road is redeveloped simultaneously, residents will need to
drive to reach all of the
everyday services we can now walk to at Blossom Valley Shopping Center.  How would
stores such as 
Safeway, CVS, Mail All, Dental Office, etc remain available to Blossom Valley residents
during redevelopment?  
Also, would each of the current businesses have a place in the redeveloped mixed use center?

Thank you,
Ron Sackman

mailto:/o=ExchangeLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=d61df0823f304698bf12e3b7aebca83b-City Counci

